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Present: David Still, President
Michael Van Stine, Vice President
Manuel Nunez, Treasurer
Brianna Tiernan, Secretary
Dan Tangi
Kathleen Van Stine
Michael Castagner
Shy

Dave opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance.

Kathleen announced that there are only 54 more days until spring!

Michael C. announced that he will be stepping down from Assistant Governor at the end of the
Rotary Year.

Michael declined giving a VP report to save time for the guest speaker, he mentioned that
another Rotaract student was enrolled.

Manuel asked everyone to email with any questions about the financial report that was emailed
out. Michael informed the club that the funds have been paid to Taylor for his environmental
work.

Minutes and financials will be approved at the next meeting.

Dave introduced the guest speaker John Durso. John has had a career in banking for many
years . Throughout his career he has been able to use his skills for non-profit work. He founded
Homers for Hope, a charity designed to aid local families facing tragic circumstances. He
launched the first and only veterans-only chapter of BNI.

John will be visiting SCF in the near future.

Dave adjourned the meeting.


